
 

 

 

 

 

School Registration 
Information 

        To:  All Superintendents, Principals, Counselors, and Career Coaches 

   From:  Amanda Hardy, Chair and Emily Peluso, Vice-Chair 

                Education Committee - Southeast Worlds of Work 

        Re: Registration Information for Participating Schools   
 

The Southeast Worlds of Work Education Committee is working to schedule dates 

and times for schools to attend Southeast WOW on February 20 or 21, 2019 at the 

National Peanut Festival Fair Grounds in Dothan. All schools must complete the 

information included in the registration form for your school to ensure that the 

logistics and operations flow smoothly when your school arrives.   

Visit SoutheastWOW.org/Schools, or click here, to fill the form out online. All 

registrations must be completed online this year. All school registration must be 

submitted no later than Friday, November 16, 2018.   

If you have any questions, please contact Amanda Hardy – Education Committee 

Co-Chair at Schools@SoutheastWOW.org  or (334) 796-7785.   

IMPORTANT NOTE: After the registration deadline passes, each school will be 

assigned a date and time for your school to attend the event. Please do not make 

travel plans or notify the school CNP Director until your school receives the official 

notice of your specific school’s scheduled date and time. The goal is to have all 

school notices out by mid-December so each school can begin preparing.  

http://www.southeastwow.org/Schools/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefY7S6VLYY5z8_zDX3nC0LzuTUBdXo8ws8yQRI_AiMhUbKvg/viewform
mailto:schools@southeastwow.org

